Hello there, Mary!  Here are some things you can list for Barry County's doin's the past month:
1.  Barry County Democratic Committee's Secretary has stepped down.  The Officers are discussing possible names for recruiting her replacement.
2.  Barry County hosted two speakers from the Ottawa Objects group to talk about fascism and what they have been doing to prevent the new Ottawa-Impact Board of County Commissioners from taking fascist actions.  The event was live and on Zoom, as well as recorded.  We shall post the link to the recording once the editing work is done.
 
I will get the newsletter out in the next day or two so a link will soon be available for that.
 
Had a great fall day!
Chris

